
From: Ted Pitts <events@scchamber.net>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 8/21/2018 9:32:28 AM
Subject: Will I see you tomorrow?

Kevin,

Every year Washington Night provides an opportunity for the state's business community to have 
dialogue with our federal delegation on the issues important to businesses in South Carolina such as 
taxes, trade and the regulatory climate.

With everything going on in D.C. -- this meeting is timely for our members. We hope you will join us 
tomorrow, August 22, for this event. You can find more information here.

Thank you again for your partnership as we address the issues and continue to make South Carolina 
the best place to live, work and do business.

Sincerely,

Ted

 

Ted Pitts
President & CEO
Office: 803.799.4601
 
Cell: 803.767.7862
 
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 1100
 
Columbia, SC 29201
 
www.scchamber.net

The South Carolina Chamber of Commerce, the nation’s 
first state chamber to be Accredited with Distinction by the 
U.S. Chamber.
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